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The North Olympic Library System (NOLS) is hosting a Homebuyer’s Info Night presented by 

Forks Avenue Real Estate on Monday, March 25, from 6:00 to 7:00 p.m. at the Forks Branch 

Library, 171 S. Forks Ave. Registration is optional, but encouraged. Sign up at 

nols.org/homebuyer or by calling the library at 360-374-6402.  

 

At this information session, experts will talk about the homebuying process and how to make 

decisions along the way. Topics include pre-approval, working with a broker or lender, 

qualifying for loans and specific loan options for rural areas and Clallam County. Light 

refreshments will be provided. 

 

Owner Erin Queen of Forks Avenue Real Estate and members of her team will lead this 

presentation to provide education and tools regarding the homebuying process and the current 

housing market. 

 

For more information about this and other programs at the library, visit nols.org, call 360-374-

6402, email Discover@nols.org, or follow North Olympic Library System on Facebook and 

Instagram. This event is generously supported in part by Friends of Forks Library. 
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